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Contact Information
8660 Angell Street • Washington, DC 20032

Office: 888-294-8338
Office Fax: 202-562-2721

Leasing Phone: 888-294-8338
Maintenance Requests: 202-562-2631

After Hours Maintenance: 202-562-2631
Property Contact Email: bollingfamilyhousing@huntcompanies.com  

Justin Tran 
Community Director
202-562-2631

Natalie McGrail
Community Manager
202-562-2631

Julius Dixon
Community Manager
202-562-2631

Rosalinda Touch
Leasing Specialist 
202-562-2631

STAFF CONTACT INFORMATION
Carolina Ortiz Dittler
Leasing Specialist
202-562-2631

David Campbell
Maintenance Director
202-562-2631

Tyrone Logan
Maintenance Manager
202-562-2631

Roger Burley
Maintenance Manager
202-562-2631

Security Forces: 202-767-5000
School Liaison Office: 202-404-1014

HAPPY HALLOWEEN!

Our CEO’s Message

As we welcome fall we look forward to cooler 
weather, children settled into school and 
football. It is also a time when Hunt Military 
Communities launches their annual Hunt 
Helping Hands initiative. This year we have 
once again organized a food drive in support 
of our military families and food insecurity. 
Data we have received indicates many 
military families face this challenge and 

could use additional support. Details about your communities 
food drive will be emailed, posted on social media, and cards left 
at each door. We are partnering with various groups on base who 
may have resources for distribution and we are also working with 
a local food bank closest to your community. Our goal is to make 
sure our families are taken care of and those in need receive the 
resources they need. Additionally, Hunt Military Communities is 
excited to collaborate with Hire Heroes USA to assist military 
service members and their spouses �nd meaningful careers 
upon completion of their military service. Our donation will fund 
career transition services for veterans, military spouses, and 
transitioning service members. We will also collaborate with 
them to source more military veteran and spouse talent for our 
teams. More to come on this fantastic opportunity to assist those 
needing career advisement and services. Thank you for allowing 
us to serve you.

Brian Stann

CEO
Hunt Military Communities

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com
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September Recap
After School snacks were given out every Thursday from 3pm-5pm. 
Movie night 9-24 was a success and we look forward to hosting 
more in the near future.

Maintenance Reminder
Hooe Terrace currently has units receiving new roofs. We are also 
scheduling and completing Annual Preventative Maintenance.

A Big Thank You
We would like to thank the families that came out for Movie Night 
for their patience and, most importantly there presence. 

Fall is Here
Falling leaves can pose a hazard, no matter if you’re driving or 
walking. Leaves can be very slippery, which is a big trigger for 
autumn slip and falls.

Friendly Reminders
Keep plastic bags out of the recycling (bin with green lid. Loose 
trash will not be picked up. (All items need to be bagged in bins 
with black top) Bulk Trash dates are October 7th and October 21st.

SAVE THE DATE

October 8th
Meet the Managers (Westover)
6pm-7pm 

October 12th
Meet the Managers (Doolittle)
6pm-7pm 

October 13th
Meet the Managers (Hooe Terrace)
6pm-7pm 

October 15th
Movie Under the Stars
(Halloweentown)
6:45pm-8pm 

October 19th
Meet the Managers
(Rickenbacker)
6pm-7pm

October 20th
Meet the Managers
(New Hickam)
6pm-7pm 

October 25th
Pumpkin Painting Kits 

October 7th
After School Snacks
3pm-5pm 

October 14th
After School Snacks
3pm-5pm 

October 21st
After School Snacks
3pm-5pm 

October 28th
After School Snacks
3pm-5pm 

October 1st
National Bake Cookies Day 

October 5th
World Teacher Day

Every Thursday we will have After School Snacks.
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ATTENTION RESIDENTS!

The Hunt Resident App and Portal will be

For Maintenance From
OCT 15TH
STARTING AT 7:00PM EST

OCT 21ST
ENDING AT 12:00PM EST

TO SUBMIT A WORK ORDER PLEASE
CALL OR EMAIL US.

Residents will not be able to submit routine work orders or
make online payments through the App or Portal during this time.

*All urgent or emergency work orders should strictly be submitted over the phone.


